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Elsen, Nikki

From: Killion, Cindy L <ckillion@winona.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 9:12 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Reaffirming support for conversion therapy ban

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Council Members: 
 
I am unable to attend tomorrow’s City Council meeting in which the AN AMENDED ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 of 
the Code of Ordinances of the City of La Crosse prohibiting Conversion Therapy  
will be considered so I just wanted to reaffirm my support for the ordinance as amended. 
 
Thank you, 
Cindy Killion 
 


